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PAG  Meeting Thursday 31st October 2024 

 

Our Forrest Personnel PAG came together on Thursday 31st October for the final meeting of 2024. 

The PAG were instrumental in endorsing our Quality Service Delivery Philosophy and were very 

pleased with the final edition ready for launch November 19th. 

At this meeting the PAG members were advised of an updated platform and process to disseminate 

the PAG Newsletter.  The new format looks fantastic and was well received.  The reasoning behind 

the revision was to ensure that we have a focus on sustainability and accessibility. Ceasing the mail 

out of hard copies and being able to send the Newsletter out via text and email, we practice 

sustainability  and ensure improved accessibility for our target Participant audience. 

The PAG members were also advised of the exciting launch of our Possibilities Program in February 

2025 which is the result of successful grant funding.  The project promises to reach a new audience 

of Forrest Personnel potential participants and provide further support to our communities of 

Bunbury, Collie and Albany. 

The PAG members were thanked for the contributions throughout the year.  We look forward to 

convening again in February of 2025. 

 


